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APPENDIX C 
Notification to Placer County 

 
 
 
From: Brown, Lisa 
Sent: Monday, March 07, 2011 3:35 PM 
To: Pease, Kathy; dkane@chwd.org; 'Vicki Sacksteder'; 'Shauna Lorance'; 

'MKrach@placer.ca.gov'; 'bmartin@pcwa.net'; 'Engineering@pcwa.net' 
Subject: 2010 Urban Water Management Plan Development 
To all concerned, 
 
The City of Roseville is in the process of revising its Urban Water Management Plan for 2010.  
Roseville plans to take a final draft of the 2010 Plan to its City Council in June 2011 for submittal 
to the Department of Water Resources on August 1, 2011. If you would like to provide input on 
the plan's development you may contact Lisa Brown at 916-746-1710 or via email at 
lbrown@roseville.ca.us. 
 
Thank you 
 
Lisa Brown 
Water Conservation Administrator 
City of Roseville 
 
 
 




